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Loule Azzoimt -
From: Lou:e Azzohns
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2001 10:38 AM

To: Brett Hudson (E-mail); Bridgette Larocque; Buddy Williams (E-mail); CARC Kevin (E-mail);
Chamber of mines ED (E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); Dechi Laot'i First Nation (E-mail); Doug Soloway
(E-mail); EAOZ; Ecology North (E-mail); Healih Canada 2 (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail); John
Ramsey (E-mail); Julie Dahl (E-mail); Lana Paulson (E-mail); LKDFN Wildlife Lands Environment
Ctte (E-mail); Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation {E-mail}; Mark Dahl (E-mail); Mark Lange DFO (E-mail);
Mary Tampsell (E-mail); MVLWB Permit {E-mail) (E-mail); NSMA Bob Turner (E-mail); Nunavut
Impact Review Board (E-mail), Paula Pacholek [Yel] {E-mail); Robin Johnstone (E-mail); Roland
Semjanovs; Roland Semjanovs (E-mail); Sierra Legal Defence Fund (E-mail 2); Stephen Harbicht
(E-mail); Tamara Hamilion (E-mail}; Tim Byers {E-mail); Vern Christensen; Wha Ti First Nation (E-
mail}, William (Bill) Carpenter {E-mail); WWHF - Peter J. Ewins (E-mail); WWF Tony Y. (E-mail); YK
Chamber of Commerce (E-mail)

Subject: Review Board Decisions

On August 16, 2001, the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board)
met via teleconference and decided to ask the Canadian Arctic Resources Committee (CARC) and
the Department of Indian and Northern Affairs Canada (INAC) for a clear and concise statement of
the relevant facts and rationale for requesting and recommending public hearing(s) on the Draft
Terms of Reference. Also, in response {o a request from the Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation, the
Review Board decided to wait until the end of August before making any decision on the draft Terms
of Reference and draft Work Plan. The letters 1ncluglqd below were faxed on August 16 2001,

By facsimile (867) 370-3010 and (867) 8733654 B
Our file: EA01-004

Stephen Ellis

Director

Wildlife, Land and Environment
Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation
P.O. Box 28

Lutsel K'e, NT XOE 1A0

Kevin O'Reilly

Research Director

Canadian Arctic Resources Committee
#3-4807 49th Street

Yellowknife NT

X1A 3T3

RE:  Draft Terms of Reference and the Draft Work Plan (documents) for the De Beers Snap Lake Diamonds
Project Environmental Assessment (De Beers EA) - Extension of Comment Period

Dear Mr. Eilis,

Thank you for your participation in the De Beers EA and your letter dated August 3, 2001. The Review Board considered
your request for a 30-day extension to the public comment period and decided to allow more time for people to submit
comments on the draft documents. The Review Board agreed to make Wednesday August 29, 2001, the last day for
receiving comments on the draft documents. By copy of this letter to the Canadian Arctic Resources Committee, Mr.
O'Reilly is being informed of the decision,

if you have any questions about the Rewew Board's decrsmn please f‘eel free to contact Louie Azzollm at (867) 873-9029

8/20/2001

-



